

BEFORE THE WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

	WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION,
                                    Complainant,

v.

PACIFICORP d/b/a PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT COMPANY,

                                     Respondent.


	DOCKET UE-111190
NOTICE OF SUBSTITUTION OF REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE ENERGY PROJECT 



1 TO:
STEVEN V. KING, Executive Director and Secretary, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, Washington, 98504-7250; and

2 TO:
PARTIES OF RECORD
3 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE UNDERSIGNED is hereby substituted for Brad M. Purdy, Attorney at Law, as the representative for The Energy Project in this matter.
4 YOU ARE REQUESTED and directed to serve all future documents by electronic service only to Shawn C. Collins, Director of The Energy Project, and to include Mr. Collins on the service list at the address below.  Please note that this is a change of email address for Mr. Collins.  

Shawn Collins

Director of The Energy Project

3406 Redwood Ave.

Bellingham, WA 98225

Phone: (360) 734-5121, ext. 334

Email:  shawnc@oppco.org
5 Dated this ​​12th day of September, 2017.




/s/ Shawn C. Collins
Shawn Collins, Director




The Energy Project

	nos of representative for TEP
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